Melissa L. Suttner

R DA
From: Kurt Eggebrecht
Sent: ‘ : Wednesday, August 01, 2018 1:.08 PM
To: Chris Ray '
Cc: Melissa L. Suttner
Subject: RE: Variance request

Chris,

Thanks for your quick response, | will place this request on our next Board of Health meeting agenda. The Board will
meet next week Wednesday, August 8, at 7am in room 6A of the City Center located at 100 N. Appleton Street. Although
it is not a requirement it is always helpful for the requesting party to attend this meeting to answer any questions the
Board may have.

Thanks,
Kurt

Kurt Fggebrecht

Health Officer

Appleton Health Department
920-832-6429
www.appleton.org

From: Chris Ray [mailto:chrisraybooking@gmail.com] .
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 12:44 PM |

To: Kurt Eggebrecht <kurt.eggebrecht@appleton.org>
Subject: RE: Variance request

The noise source will be provided by a DJ. To minimize the irritation or aggravation of the neighborhood you
selected the time specifically between noon and 3 an effort not to be too early disturbing people who are not
waking up an interview event early enough that it doesn't disturb anyone trying to sleep. Also the date takes
place during Oktoberfest which within itself will provide a noise of'its own. We're just bringing a different
sound. The letter can be sent to my address at 1500 East Longview Drive Apartment 30 Appleton Wisconsin
54911. Thank you again or your time.

On Aug 1, 2018 12:38 PM, "Kurt Eggebrecht" <kurt.eggebrecht@appleton.org> wrote:

Chris,

Thanks for your email. To assist us in processing this request can you identify the source of the noise, steps you are
taking to minimize neighborhood complaints and the mailing address to send the requested variance.



Thanks,

Kurt

Kurt Eggebrecht

Health Officer

Appleton Health Departmeht
920-832-6429 |

www.appleton.org

From: Chris Ray [mailto:chrisraybooking@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 12:18 PM

To: Kurt Eggebrecht <kurt.eggebrecht@appieton.org>
Subject: Variance request

Greetings Appleton Health Department,
This is a request for a variance from the noise ordinance. The event is called the Truth Music Jam and it will

take place at City Park on Saturday Sept 29th from noon until 3pm. This event is organized and under the
charge of myself, Christopher Ray. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Chris Ray

chrisrayvbooking{@email.com

Focused Culture LLC

920-378-4209



